
‘Working Together We Can All Achieve Success’ 
  

ELVINGTON CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 
Dauby Lane, Elvington, YORK.   YO41 4HP 

Tel: 01904 555280        
e-mail: office@elvingtonprimary.org.uk    twitter@ElvingtonCE    www.elvingtonprimary.org.uk 

Headteacher – Mr. Andrew Buttery BA (HONS), PGCE, NPQH 

 

 
 

Tuesday 11th February 2020 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer,  
 

Outdoor Adventurous Trip to the Skylark Outdoor Centre 
 
As part of our P.E. curriculum work this half term, we will be visiting the Skylark Outdoor Centre, 
Barlow, Selby, York. We will taking part in a range of outdoor activities such as den building, 
woodland activities and orienteering. The activities will be run by the organisation Outdoor Ted. 
 
The visits will be as follows; 
 
Class 3-Tuesday 3rd March 2020 
Class 1-Thursday 12th March 2020 
Class 4-Wednesday 18th March 2020 
Class 2-Wednesday 25th March 2020 
Class 5-Thursday 26th March 2020 
 
 We will be leaving school by 9:30am and will arrive back to school by 3:15pm. 
 
On the day, your child will need to wear their school t-shirts, jumpers, jeans and boots/wellies. 
They will also need to wear appropriate outdoor clothing as they will be outside all day. 
KS1/EYFS children will be provided with a packed lunch but they will need to bring a water bottle 
on the day. KS2 will need to bring their own packed lunch and water bottle.  
 
We are kindly asking for a voluntary contribution of £5.00 per child to help cover the cost of the 
visit. There is no obligation to contribute, however, the trip may not go ahead if there are 
insufficient contributions.  The P.E budget is kindly subsidising the cost of this visit. Please 
provide payment and/ or consent via ParentPay.  We are confident that this will be a very 
enjoyable and worthwhile school event.   
 
On the day, we will also need parent helpers. If you are available, then please let your child’s 
class teacher know.  We are confident that this will be a very enjoyable and worthwhile school 
visit.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Granger       
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